
The date: 7/30/2025 
The week number: 31 
The walk number: 1830 
The weather: 81 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, Kevin Kan, Calvin Kan, 
Wan-Ying Kan, John Beckett, Chris Moreno, Ellen Yu, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi 

 
The birds (14) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

4 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

3 American Crow 0.75 

3 Mourning Dove 1 

3 House Finch 0.75 

11 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.62 

4 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

7 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

11 Mitred Parakeet 0 

2 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Common Raven 0.62 

1 House Sparrow 0.88 

10 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:49 
 
We did not reach the prediction of 15.9. We only observed 14 species, which was still 2 above 
the median. I guess the highlight was the flock of Mitred Parakeets, which we kept seeing and 
hearing off and on. Not a lot to brag about today. However, after the walk, John Beckett sent me 
a very interesting essay, which I will attach to the email announcing the results of the walk. John 
is promising more of these on an occasional basis. I will try to find a home for them on the 
website, but that will be a challenge, so probably not anytime soon. 
 
Alan,  
8/1/2025 
 
 


